
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: 062 17 
 
20th June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Open Evening – Thursday 29th June 2017 
 
As published in our school calendar, our ‘Open Evening’ for admission to Year 7 in September 
2018 will take place on Thursday 29th June from 5.30 p.m. to 8.30p.m.  
 
To enable us to prepare rooms and set up displays, school will close at 12.55 p.m. on that day.   
 
School will be open at normal time on Friday 30th June. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Brierley 
Principal 
 
 
 


